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                            Advisory for applying on Government of India e-Visa website/URL 
                
                A number of fake/fraudulent visa websites/URLs are reported to be in circulation which claim 
to offer Indian e-Visa for applicants desiring to travel to India. Some of these websites/URLs have even 
created images and homepage templates mimicking the Government of India websites to mislead e- 
Visa applicants. 
 
2.            Kindly note that the only Government of India website/URL dealing with Indian e-Visa 
is https://indianvisaonline.gov.in/evisa/tvoa.html . No other website/URL belongs to the Government 
of India for e- Visa applicants. 
 
3.            Applicants are, therefore, requested to apply for e-Visas through the Government of India 
website/URL only at  https://indianvisaonline.gov.in/evisa/tvoa.html  and no other website/URL 
offering Indian e-Visa services should be relied. 
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